## Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter - December 2007

'Escape the Summer Heat with Witches Falls Christmas Special'

For those of you we haven't met as yet, we'd like to take this opportunity to say hi from Daniela and David – we are the new owners of Witches Falls Cottages on Tamborine Mountain.

We are very happy with our new website and our new images. We have been working hard to capture images of this beautiful mountain environment – we'll be updating these as we get out and about more, discovering many of the mountain's marvellous treasures.

Our newsletter is our way of keeping in touch with you and to bring you up to date with anything special happening on Tamborine Mountain or specials we may be having. Please feel free to pass it on to families and friends that you think it may interest.

Did you know that on average the temperature on Mount Tamborine can be 4-6 degrees C. cooler than down at the bottom of the mountain or in Brisbane?

And to wish you all a very Merry Christmas we'd like to offer you the chance to escape the summer heat by visiting us during January with a complimentary bottle of chilled wine from one of our local wineries. All you have to do is give us a call on 07 5545 4411 or e-mail us on chiefwizard@witchesfallscottages.com.au mentioning this offer from our newsletter when you book a two night stay.

Have a safe and Merry Christmas and we look forward to welcoming you to Witches Falls Cottages and Tamborine Mountain soon.

From Daniela and David